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Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E: Bidder’s 
Acknowledgement  on  Bid Express. 
 

Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bid Express web site at: 

http://www.bidexpress.com 

If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the 
Engineering office at 608-266-4751 receive the material by another route. 

 

        
 

 

Robert F. Phillips, P.E., City Engineer 












